

9 September 2013 PKH/RBW/bj/Golf 2013thankyou

James Wilding
Image Through Quality
Alexandra Court
The Moors
Thatcham
Berkshire RG19 4WL



Dear James

Golf Championship 2013

The purpose of this letter is to say thank you for organising the prize that was donated from ITQ in support of the Golf Championship once again this year.

The Championship was held on Friday, 30 August at the Ogbourne Downs Golf Club. 34 golfers, including 8 students, competed for the prizes that had been donated or sponsored.

Over £500 was raised on the day that will be donated to the All Weather Pitch (AWP) fundraising account. The Golf Day has successfully raised £12,500 since starting 16 years ago of which £10,000 has been donated to the Building Project with the remainder being donated to the AWP.

The event would not be possible without the support that ITQ and other sponsors very kindly provided.

Thank you.

Yours sincerely

Dr P K Hazlewood Chief Executive Officer



